Notice of Traffic Restrictions Around the Hotel

Due to the “Tokyo 2025 World Athletics Championships,” marathon races will be held on
Sunday, September 14 and Monday (public holiday), September 15, 2025. As a result,
traffic restrictions will be enforced in the area around our hotel. These restrictions will apply
not only to vehicles but also to pedestrians crossing the marathon course. Guests visiting
the hotel are kindly requested to pay attention to the restricted hours and follow the
instructions of police officers and staff on site.

O Scheduled Restriction Times Around Suidobashi

Date Start End
September 14 (Sun) 7:00 11:30
September 15 (Mon, Public Holiday) 7:00 10:50

m For details regarding the competition route and schedule, please check the official
website of the “Tokyo 2025 World Athletics Championships.” Tokyo 2025 World Athletics
Championships Official Website:
https://worldathletics.org/jp/competitions/world-athletics-championships/tokyo25/news/new
s/notice-of-road-closures
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